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The Newsletter of the Global Fraternal Network  -- VIRTUAL INTERNET LODGE 

 Volume 2, Number 2 February 2007 

 
 

10th Anniversary of the GFN 

Editorial 

 
A big thank you to Brothers Dennis McDowell, Tofique and Leo Scott ( Magnolia Shellback) for assisting the 

editorial staff with the distribution of this News Letter 

 

 
Roster Details 

The site is being updated to include details of membership in the member’s roster. Until this is complete 

please update your details when you leave a forum. 

 
Pins, Caps and Car Stickers may be viewed and ordered from the GFN Site 

Also available from the Editor. 

 
Editor bwbutler@btinternet.com 

 

SPOTLIGHT ON THE BOARDS 
British/Euro Bytes 

 

All are Welcome! But this Board has been constructed basically to be used by our UK and European 

Brethren for General Messages. Advertising Lodge Social and Masonic events and to give details of 
forthcoming UK and EURO Forums. It is hoped that it will also include relevant proceedings of the 

quarterly communications of the United Grand Lodge of England and other European Grand Lodges. You 

will also find here a link to the GFN British Bytes Newsletter for updated information. 
 

 
 

 

 

     GFN CYBER MASON 
                                             www.masonic-network.com 
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Asian Pacific Forum 

Every day at 7.00 pm Perth Time. 10.00 am BST 

 
 

 Brothers in the Asian Pacific area please make sure that if you   have any worthy   articles for the News 

Letter   that you forward them onto me this includes what is happening in your Lodges and up and coming 

events in your area .We look forward to hearing from you 

 

Dennis Mc Dowell aka Genisis   Asian Pacific sub editor 

 

 

  
 

USA Forum 

 
Every day at 9.00pm.  

 

Congratulations to Brother John R Biggs. GFN Rep to Maryland 
USA on being appointed Grand Master of the Grand Lodge of 

Maryland 

 
 

I encourage everyone to congratulate him on this important once in a lifetime event. His email address is 
K35p@hotmail.com 

Becoming a Grand Master is worth receiving messages of acknowledgement and congratulations from 

every corner of the world where GFN members live. 

Ed 
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From: david918 (@ 70.132.148.192) 
Email: broman1@sbcglobal.net 

Date: Sunday, January 7, 2007 at 21:57:03 

 

Message: 
 

I just wanted to be the first to wish the GFN a HAPPY 10th Year Anniversary. 

It's hard to believe that 10yrs ago this March I logged on the GFN on the 1st day it was open. I have 
really enjoyed the site ever since and really value the many brothers I have met here. 

I sure remember the many nights I was up past midnight with the old "East Gate Gang" and miss many of 

those old members we sure had a great time. I would also like to remember two of the old "Gang" Chuck-
a-luck and David3 who have been called by the GAOTU to that house not made by hands. 

Maybe John R and RAN and Rene as well as any other old timer still around can add some thoughts for 

the Anniversary. 

David Broman 
GFN Board Director OIJ 

Member since day 1  

 
 

 

  
 

 UK Forum Every Sunday at 9.00pm UK Time 

 
 

New British Bytes News page. Have a look it has been completely re formatted. 

 
 

 

 

The UK Get Together for 2007 will be held at Leyland Lancashire on Saturday 22nd September at 
2.00.pm. Host Lodge will be Dona Conferentes. 

More details to follow 
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Situations Vacant 
 

A number of vacancy’s exist for UK County Reps 

 

Some Euro Reps required 
 

Interested?  In the first instance contact the editor. 

   
 Masonic Buildings. 

 

Let me have Pictures of your GL Buildings please. Keep them coming. 
 

 Ed. 

 

 

       
 

                        GL of Adelaide    Freemasons Hall Athens 

 

     
  

Hydrabad (Deccan)                                                                        GL of Virginia 
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Quote of the month. 
 

“ There is nothing which we receive with so much reluctance as advice. 

 

Joseph Addison 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Editorial team  

Editor: Brian W Crayford: bwbutler@btinternet.com 
Asian Pacific Regional Editor: Dennis McDowell: Dennis_19502000@yahoo.co.uk 

USA Regional Editor: Corby Christenson: rangercorby@yahoo.com 

Assistant editor: Furokh Santoke: fsantoke@hotmail.com 
Distribution: Ellis Mills: eteldest@yahoo.com  

Leo Scott:  leoscott@ev1.net 

Correspondents: All GFN Reps 
Master Masons are welcome to request free copies. Please send full name, name and number of lodge, 

and email. Copies available by e-mail. 

Back issues are archived at: http://www.geocities.com/gfn_news 

FOR PRIVATE CIRCULATION ONLY. 


